

Dear Families of Members of the Class of 2022.

With the arrival of 2022, you might be looking ahead (as are we!) to **Reunion & Commencement Weekend, May 19-22**. During this celebratory time, the Wesleyan campus is abuzz with an array of educational and social programs, culminating – of course! – with the 190th Commencement ceremony held at **11 a.m. on Sunday, May 22**.

The <u>Reunion & Commencement website</u> is the source for all weekend information – where you will find a preliminary schedule of events and a handy <u>FAQ section</u>. If you require overnight accommodations, we suggest making reservations as soon as possible.

It is our intention and hope to celebrate Commencement with family and friends. Per current <u>Covid campus visitor guidelines</u>, all guests at Commencement will need to attest to being fully vaccinated. We will continue to assess conditions of the pandemic and whether there will be any limitations on the number of guests, and we will make an announcement later in February.

Registration is required. R&C registration opens in mid-March, at which time the website will be updated with a detailed schedule of activities and protocols, as necessary.

We look forward to seeing you during this very special weekend! Questions? Please contact us anytime at <a href="mailto:parents@wesleyan.edu">parents@wesleyan.edu</a>.

With best wishes,

Meg Zocco Director, Parent Engagement

Cecilia McCall '91, P '24 Associate Director, Alumni & Parent Relations